October 23, 2018

Jim Doody Elam Construction 556 Struthers Ave Grand Junction, CO 81501



1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

RE: 5 Mile Pit, Permit No. M-2016-026, Inspection Problem Abated

Dear Mr. Doody:

On September 11, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an inspection of the above referenced site. Signs and markers was cited as a problem for the absence of a mine sign. Corrective actions required you submit photo documentation that a mine sign had been posted by the corrective action date.

On October 22, 2018 the Division received photos of the mine signs. This satisfies the corrective action and it is considered abated.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Amy Yeldell, at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us

Sincerely,

Amy Yeldell

Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec:

Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS

